

# Meeting Minutes

---

## **GDC SKN Meeting Minutes**

Dec 8, 2016, 5:30 p.m.

at Vista Lounge

**In Attendance:** Allan, Josh, Cheryl, Marina, Ryan

### **1. Design Council Meeting**

- Josh/Ryan attended
- Need speaker ideas. Ryan suggested Jeaneen van Gool from Uppercase magazine. Josh suggested Debbie Millman, Armin from Brand New.
- Next meeting is mid-January
- Need a venue

### **2. Elevators**

- 17th of June, 2017 after the AGM
- Will look at sharing some profits with Sask. South
- Josh wants at least one GDC speaker, need to settle who for 3 spots.
- Josh to talk with Island/Andrew about web work
- Rhea suggested changing the physical award to a new form

### **3. Portfolio Reviews**

- No interest lately

### **4. GDC National Activity**

- Might be some travelling designers from London coming on a tour in spring. John Walters, Simon Easterson from Eye Magazine.

### **5. Next Learning Lunch**

- might do one in winter or spring

### **6. Local AGM**

- Needs to happen by end of March. Likely will happen early March, about the 6th.
- Need to update bylaws

### **7. Not-for-Profit**

- Still waiting for J. Strebly to help out